

June 10th, 2008

By RESS, Courier & email

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Union Gas Limited ("Union")

Halton Hills Generating Station Project

Board File # EB-2008-0024

Follow-up to Union Gas Responses to Board Staff Interrogatory 3.0 (i)

In response to the inquiry from Board Staff member Robert Caputo regarding further updates from OPCC members, Conservation Halton and Hydro One and since the letter from OPCC to Mr. Doug Schmidt dated May 22, 2008, Union confirms that we have no further updates since the May 22, 2008 correspondence. It is Union's intention to individually meet with Conservation Halton and Hydro One prior to construction to discuss and address any questions which they may have regarding construction and to obtain any necessary permits.

If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact myself.

Sincerely,

Mark A. Murray,

Manager, Regulatory Projects

:mjp Encl.

cc:

Neil McKay, Manager Facilities Applications

Robert Caputo, Project Advisor